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September 27, 2019 

 

To: All Customers using the ADP-KIT-001 adaptor kit 

 

Re: End of Life Notice 

 

Dear customer, 

 

Linx Technologies is announcing the end-of-life for the ADP-KIT-001 adaptor kit.   

 

This end-of-life notice affects the following Linx products

 ADP-KIT-001 
 

 
Please contact Linx Sales or Customer Service for further details related to this notice.  
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End of Life Notice for ADP-KIT-001 
EOL #: LEOL-190927-1  

Publish Date: September 27, 2019 

 
Type of Notice  
End of life  
 

Products Affected 
ADP-KIT-001 

 
 

Description of Notice  
End of life notice for ADP-KIT-001 
  

Reason for Notice  
Product rationalization 
 

Anticipated Last Ship Date  
N/A 
 

Qualification Data  
N/A 
 

Last Time Buy Date  
N/A 


